Disaster Recovery Center in South St.
L ouis City to Close One Day Early, on
Friday, September 30

Release Date: ?? 28, 2022

A Disaster Recovery Center in south St. Louis City will close on Friday,
September 30 at 5 p.m., one day sooner due to a scheduled event at the location.

Salvation Army Temple Center

2740 Arsenal St.

St. Louis, MO 63118

(Near the corner of Arsenal and California)

The recovery center will re-open on Monday, October 3, as a U.S Small Business
Administration (SBA) Disaster Loan Outreach Center (DLOC). Hours will be 9
a.m.—6 p.m., Monday—Friday.

At a DLOC, SBA customer service representatives are available to meet with
businesses and residents from St. Louis City, St. Louis County and St. Charles
County, who were affected by the flooding and severe storms that occurred July
25-July 28, 2022. SBA representatives will answer questions, explain SBA'’s
disaster loan program and close customers’ approved disaster loans on the days
and times indicated. No appointment is necessary.

Apply to FEMA online at DisasterAssistance.gov, by calling 800-621-3362 or by
using the FEMA mobile app. Or you can visit a disaster recovery center for help.
To find a DRC nearby, visit https://egateway.fema.gov/ESF6/DRCLocator.
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